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Dear Planning
 
I am writing in connection with the above planning and listed building applications to confirm:
 

Certificate B (ownership details) rather than Certificate A should have in fact been
completed.

 
I would be most grateful if you are able to substitute Certificate A in lieu of Cert B (attached)
which confirms that the applicants son and daughter in fact own the property in question.  The
Management Co. who currently look after the lift shaft and roof of the building have also been
notified and on receipt of planning/LB consent which will be transferred to the property title.
 
Should you require any further information from me please do not hesitate to ask.
 
Kind regards
 
Cheryl
 
Cheryl Ward Planning
MSc MRTPI
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